
 

 
 

6th July 2022 

Dear Families,  

On Tuesday 12th July, the Year 6 students are holding an enterprise event in school.  

Over the last couple of weeks, the Year 6 students have been learning about businesses and legacies. They 

have worked in teams and have been given a £5 loan per team and their challenge is to make their £5 grow. 

The students have come up with some fantastic ideas. They have then had to carry out market research, 

study costs and work out potential profits and make their items to sell. After the sale, the profit will be used 

to buy books for current and future students of Trinity Road to love and enjoy – this is the legacy that the 

Year 6s will leave behind. They will be involved in discussing books they would recommend and selecting 

what should be bought for school.  

There will be a range of amazing handmade items on sale during the school day on Tuesday: bookmarks, 

origami animals, stress balls, Galaxy artwork, biscuits to decorate and much more. Please could you send 

your child with a small amount of money – up to £3 – on Tuesday, so that they can visit the sale, support the 

Year 6 entrepreneurs and in turn benefit from the new books bought from the profit made. We are going to 

open the stalls up to parents at the end of the day in the enclosed area outside of Diamond Class - so please 

come and take a look at the fabulous creations on sale then.  

We know the Year 6 students are really looking forward to hosting this event. They have worked incredibly 

hard learning, planning and preparing for it. Thank you for your anticipated support.  

Attached is one of the persuasive letters that the year 6 children have been writing. We are sure you will 

agree that this is a cause worth getting behind.  

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Clare and Mrs Smith   


